Mission Team set off on journey of a lifetime
A team of young people left the country last week to take part in a ‘Round the World’ mission organized by Oasis Trust. The mission is the first of its kind to depart from the UK, and sees a team of twelve people aged 18-26 take 11 months to fly around the world to experience global mission. 

Some of the highlights of their trip will include working with Oasis Zimbabwe helping churches to deliver youth work and other community projects, and stopping in India to work alongside schools in some of India’s worst affected slum areas. The team will also spend time in Australia, where they will join a project working with rough sleepers and the urban poor in Sydney. To finish their global trek, the team will meet up with Oasis USA in Los Angeles before returning home in September 2004.

Helen de Vane, Oasis Global Action Programmes Manager, comments:

“This is going to be the mission experience of a lifetime!  The team will not be tourists just passing through and looking at mission work going on, but spend three months in each place getting involved in practical ways.  We hope that it will be an amazing experience for them but also that they will contribute something of real value within Oasis’s long term mission programmes in each place they visit.”
